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The Financial Services and Markets Authority (FSMA) warns the public against the activities 

of Crest View International, a company that offers investment services. 

Crest View International is not an authorized investment firm in Belgium. It is therefore not 

allowed to provide investment services in or from Belgium. 

Moreover, according to the information available to the FSMA, the activities proposed could be of a 

fraudulent nature, i.e. boiler room fraud. More information on this form of fraud is available in 

the general warning published by the FSMA on 10 September 2020. 

The FSMA therefore strongly advises against responding to any offer of financial services made 

by Crest View International and against transferring money to any account number it might 

mention. 

Crest View International uses the following contact details: 

Website: https://www.crestviewcapital.com/ 

Address: 34F, No.68 Sec. 5, Zhongxiao East Road, Xinyi Dist., Taipei, Taiwan 

E-mail: info@crestviewcapital.com, michael.kennedy@crestviewcapital.com and 

john.harrison@crestviewcapital.com 

Tel.: +886 2 7741 4004 and +886 2 7741 4003 

Social media: https://twitter.com/Crest_View_Int and 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/crest-view-international 

 

https://www.fsma.be/en/warnings/boiler-rooms-fsma-warns-public-against-unauthorized-activities-2

